
Hospital Authority appreciates
generous donation from New World
Development Company Limited

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     The Hospital Authority (HA) today (March 10) expressed heartfelt
appreciation to New World Development Company Limited for its generous offer
of a number of hotel rooms to the HA's frontline healthcare workers, and the
donation of gas heaters to HA hospitals during a sudden drop in temperature
earlier. The donation will support the HA in fighting against the epidemic.
 
     A New World Development Company Limited spokesperson expressed his
utmost admiration to the frontline healthcare workers who have been working
very hard to help people stay healthy amid the epidemic, as a lot of people
are seeking medical consultations in public hospitals. The company hopes the
donation can support the HA in keeping up its great efforts in fighting the
epidemic. 
 
     The HA Chairman, Mr Henry Fan, said, "We express our heartfelt thank you
to New World Development Company Limited for their timely and kind initiative
during this severe moment of the epidemic. Thanks again to New World
Development Company Limited."
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